



University of Hawai'i Kapi'olani Community College

Department of Second Language Studies UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAM IN SLS



April 24, 2012

Kaan Ustun 2452 Tusitala St Apt 1601 Honolulu, HI 96815

RE: Appreciation of your role on the panel of SLS majors who visited KapCC

Dear Kaan:

We are writing to express our sincere thanks for your participation on the panel of SLS majors who visited the SLT class this afternoon. It was a fantastic opportunity for the SLT students to hear about the new SLS major from successful students. Several of the students commented that they really appreciated the chance to hear from actual students, not just faculty or advisors. It also gave them a chance to see a variety of paths available to them throughout their studies. The fact that you were in the SLT program was an added bonus, because it showed them what they could do!

Your rapport with the students, and the thoughts you shared about the program and the options available, were invaluable.

Again, we truly appreciate that you took your time to visit KapCC and help out these two programs.

With our sincere thanks,

Shawn Ford

Program Coordinator / Instructor Second Language Teaching Program

Kapi`olani Community College

Kenton Harsch

Advisor, BA Program

Second Language Studies

Kerth Harse

University of Hawai'i at Manoa

'Iliahi 220

4303 Diamond Head Rd.

Honolulu, HI 96816

Telephone: (808) 734-9327

Web: http://www.core.kcc.hawaii.edu/slt

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Institution

Moore Hall, Room 570 1890 East-West Road Honolulu, HI 96822 Telephone: (808) 956-8610

Web: http://www.hawaii.edu/eli

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Institution